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SOLNIT SOUTH YOUTH - PROVIDING SUPPORT FOR HARTFORD HOSPITAL STAFF! 

 
Thank you to our inspirational youth at Solnit South, supported by our Rehabilitation staff, who made these beautiful 
pictures for the Hartford Hospital employees! Currently displayed on the DCF Central Office building, hospital 
personnel can view them going to or coming from providing critical services during this pandemic.  
 
In times of need and uncertainty, colorful messages of "Hope" will serve to keep all of us strong! 
 
This is also an opportunity to thank the entire staff at Solnit South who continue to report to work, ensuring the 
needs are met of the youth placed into their 24/7 facility! You are appreciated and the lives of children and families 
are improved because of you! 

 

 


